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Dear Parent/Carer, 

On 11th January 2024 we will be running the Post-16 Taster Day.  On this day Year 11 students 
have the opportunity to experience a variety of post 16 lessons. This will support students in 
making their choices for next year.  The times of the school day remain the same and students 
are expected to be in full uniform. 

Students whose CPIs on their recent report suggest that they are capable of following a level 3 
pathway at Hazelwick Sixth Form, (5 grade 4’s and above), will have four different A level taster 
lessons and a session with the sixth form team to support them in deciding their options for 
next year. They will also be able to make use of the sixth form area including the common room 
and the common room canteen. 

Students whose CPI’s suggest that they will not be able to follow the level 3 pathway at 
Hazelwick Sixth Form will undertake a variety of workshops delivered by Crawley College and 
Ask Apprenticeships. They will also be given a session from our Year 11 pastoral team 
supporting them in deciding their options for next year. 

Students undertaking the sixth form taster lessons will receive an email with a link to an online 
form. They will be asked to choose six subjects they would like to experience in rank order. We 
will then timetable students four of these subjects for the day, whenever possible this will be 
their top four choices.  

Students who are completing the taster lessons with Crawley College will be asked to complete 
an online form ranking the college courses on offer on the Taster Day. 

The deadline to complete the online form is Wednesday 13th December. All students will be 
issued with their timetable a few days prior to the Post-16 Taster Day. 

Kind regards, 

  

Mr Hillier                              Mr Agnihotri 
Head of Sixth Form              Head of Middle School 
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